
 
 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 
 
FROM:  Brittni Nix, City Administrator 
 
DATE:  May 24, 2023   
 
SUBJECT: Compensation Survey   
__________________________________________________________________  
 
Historically, the City surveys local municipalities every 4 – 6 years about the 
compensation of our elected officials. Mayor and City Council compensation was 
last adjusted in 2017 with the increasing taking effect January 2018. Staff has 
completed this year’s compensation survey and has provided it for your review.  
 
The Mayor and City Council must approve compensation increases for elected 
officials prior to the qualifying period for municipal elections (August 21 – 23, 
2023). Any such increase would not be effective until after the taking of office of 
those elected at the next regular municipal election.  
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